[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image1.jpg]










Thursday 15th October 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you are keeping well.  

We are writing to you to ask for your support.  Every year we send an ‘update pack’ for you to confirm your contact details, medical details and permissions for your child and we are grateful to you all for completing this.

Working during ‘COVID’ restrictions we are increasingly using online media for sharing with our families.  We miss having you in school and are determined our children won’t miss out on opportunities to share their achievements with you even though we can’t physically have you in school.  Therefore, as previously communicated with you, we plan to send out pre recorded performances and to continue to share work and videos of what we have been doing in school.  

I want to point out that this level of staff commitment isn’t happening in every school and it is testament to the ethos of NJS that we still want to find ways to ‘make things happen’ whilst at all times following COVID guidance.  I am extremely grateful to the staff team for their hard work and dedication to your child that enables these events to happen.

What has become apparent is that some families are unclear what they have consented to and I want to avoid any confusion over the coming weeks and months so that teachers know exactly what the children in their class have permission to access and we avoid any disappointment.
Please can we ask that the attached form is completed for ALL pupils and returned to school before half term.  Please note that if you wish to amend your permissions after returing this form it is your responsibility to contact the school.

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE HARVEST FESTIVAL HAS BEEN FILMED BASED ON PREVIOUS PERMISSIONS.

Thank you as always for your understanding and support in ‘these times’.

Take care

Mrs Moody

Head teacher

Name of Child: ______________________________________  Class: ________________
Name of Parent/Carer giving permissions: _______________________________________

Signed: _____________________________________________  Dated: _______________
	
	I consent 

(please x in the box)
	I do not consent (please x in the box)

	For photographs of my child’s work to appear on the school website.


	
	

	For photographs of my child’s work to appear on social media e.g. Facebook

	
	

	For photographs of my child to appear on the school website.


	
	

	For photographs of my child to appear on social media e.g. Facebook


	
	

	For videos of my child to appear on the school website.


	
	

	For videos of my child to appear on You Tube in unlisted videos (this will include performances; parents/carers will be sent a link to view the video which will not be public).
	
	

	For videos of my child to appear on social media e.g. Facebook.


	
	

	For photographs of my child to appear in the media e.g. newspapers.


	
	



